
 

2024 Team Training Virtual  
Scholarship Opportunities 

  
 
 
 

On a case-by-case basis, a donor or sponsor will provide funding in the form of Team Training 
registration scholarships and/or travel scholarships. These scholarships are specific to each 
individualized Team Training and may change from one training to another, depending on the sponsor’s 
request.  The information listed below is current and at this time, there are no other scholarships 
available other than below: 
 

Team Training scholarships currently available: 
 
1. Heartland Chapter Service Area (Kansas, Western Missouri, Iowa and Nebraska) 

 
This scholarship opportunity was made possible through generous donations made in honor of Jane 
Ann Gorsky, former employee of the Parkinson’s Foundation in the Heartland area who retired in 
2019. Inspired by the Team Training’s mission to improve the quality of care for people with 
Parkinson’s and their families, this donation was specifically dedicated to creating a scholarship 
opportunity for healthcare professionals in the Heartland region.  
  
Requirements:   This scholarship is specifically for anyone within the states of Kansas, Western 
Missouri, Iowa and Nebraska.  
 
What’s covered:   

• Registration fees (per person) will be waived for virtual or in-person trainings. 
 
To apply for this scholarship:   
1. You must be a licensed practitioner in one of the listed states for this scholarship (KS, MO, IA, 

NE unless identified by the Heartland Chapter as eligible). 
2. You must be a licensed practitioner in one of the listed disciplines, or an MD fellow, or a full-

time student which has not been previously credentialed in their field of study. A program 
director, manager, or facility coordinator may be eligible if they are directing patient care for 
their team. 

3. You must be currently working with the Parkinson’s population. 
4. You must first register to attend and receive the acceptance letter. 
5. Email Denise Beran (dberan@parkinson.org) to request this scholarship (or if you have 

questions). 
 

 

The number of scholarships is limited for each training, so please apply early! 
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